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Charleston County Seeking Nonprofits to Manage Critical Home Repair Projects  
 
The Charleston County’s Community Development Department is seeking non-profit grant partners to manage Critical 
Home Repair projects. The deadline to submit a bid is September 16, 2022, at 3:00 p.m. The Request for Qualification 
(RFQ) application and submission process can be found at 
https://www.charlestoncounty.org/departments/procurement/current-bids.php. The RFQ Number is  
Solicitation #: RFQ No. 5758-23J.  
 
Applicants should have prior experience successfully managing a home repair program that serves the needs of low-to-
moderate income households in the Tri-County area. The Critical Home Repair Program, funded through the American 
Rescue Plan Act (ARPA), provides repairs to make homes safe and livable for elderly homeowners. The program is not 
for projects requiring substantial rehabilitation. 
 
Find out more information about Charleston County Community Development at 
www.charlestoncounty.org/departments/community-development/.  
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